
BOARD OF REVIEW  

JUNE 1, 2016  

 The meeting of the Board of Review for the Village of Waldo was called to order at 5:00 p.m.  Dan 

Schneider was chosen to chair the meeting.  The attendance roll call was as follows:   

Present:  Dan Schneider, Michael Hintz, Mark Spitz, Dennis Reinemann, Scott Wolfert and Rob Kilday (assessor) 

Also present:  Michelle Brecht, clerk-treasurer 

 The meeting was verified as being properly posted and notified.  Training of BOR members was verified.  

Rob Kilday submitted the final assessment roll and swore the following:  “I, Rob Kilday the assessor the for Village 

of Waldo in said county of Sheboygan, do solemnly swear that the annexed assessment roll contains, according to 

my best information and belief, a complete list of all real and personal property liable for assessment for the 

present year and that the valuations of real and personal property liable for assessment for the present year in 

said district, have been made with the best information available using professionally accepted appraisal practices.  

I swear that I have performed, without prejudice, all the duties of the office of assessor with respect to such 

assessment roll.  Notices of changed assessment as required by Sec. 70.365, Wis. Stats., were deposited in the U.S. 

mail on 4/15/15.  I also do solemnly swear that I am certified by the Wisconsin Department of Revenue under Sec. 

73.09, Wis. Stats. to perform the duties of assessor.”                                                                                                                                    

                                 Rob Kilday verified that any open book changes were included in the final roll.  There 

were no objections received.  After a few questions about interpreting the data the assessor presented, the tape 

recorder was turned off (at 5:20).  The BOR attendants then discussed random topics until the mandatory two 

hours were complete.  At 7:00 p.m. the tape recorder was turned on again.  A motion to adjourn the 2016 Board of 

Review was made by Mike Hintz.     All in favor of adjournment were : 

 Dan 

 Mark 

 Dennis 

 Scott 

 Mike 

Adjourned at 7:01 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted on June 2, 2016 

Michelle Brecht 

 

 


